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MEMO 
 
 

 

TO: Mayor and Borough Assembly 
FROM: Brad Ryan, Borough Manager 
DATE: June 30, 2022 
SUBJECT: Cruise Float Procurement RFB 

 

On Wednesday, June 8, 2022, the Municipality issued a Request for Bids for the procurement of 
a 500’ cruise float for the Ore Peninsula redevelopment project. The request for bids closed on 
Tuesday, June 28th. Transpac Marinas of Anacortes, Washington is the apparent successful 
bidder at $11,878,800 dollars and an estimated delivery of August 18, 2023. With assembly 
approval I would like to issue the notice to proceed right away to ensure that there are no delays 
to this project. 


